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Celebration Afternoon 
Thursday 8th October 

1.30pm. 

We welcome Mums and Dads, 
carers, family and friends to 
celebrate out recent Ofsted 

inspection grade of 
 Outstanding. 

We will also be opening our 
new planting area that has 

kindly been put together by Ian 
Luxton and help by committee 

members  

Dear parent/carers,  

Harvest Service 
Friday 16th October 

Parent/carers and family welcome 
to join us for our harvest service at  

St Michael’s church. 
We will be meeting at 9.15 for a 

9.30 start.  
Our normal session will continue 

after the service. 

Trip to Atlantic village 
Friday 11th December 

10am - 2pm 
Meeting at Atlantis Bideford. 

A packed lunch will be provided 
With a cost of approx. £6.50 per child 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Wellies 

Would it be possible for each child to have a pair of 
wellies at pre-school in case we need them on a very 

wet day? 

Junk 

Would parent/carers be able to send in any 
old cereal boxes and small junk boxes, this 

would be much appreciated. 

Half term dates 

Half term will be the week 
 Beginning October 26th   
And we return back on 
 Monday 2nd November 

Thank you  
Jane and Jo


